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Wednesday 7th February 2024 
 
Spring Term 2024 Parent Consultations 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you into school for this term’s parent consultations which will take 
place on Wednesday 6th March 2024.  
 
Parent consultations can be booked via the online booking system which will go live on 
Wednesday 21st February 2024 at 12.00 Midday. You will be informed via text and will need to 
use the link within the text to make your booking. If you child is in our Terrific for Two’s 
provision, please speak with our Two’s staff to book in your consultation appointment.  
 
The purpose of the consultation meeting will be to share an update with you on your child’s 
progress and attainment and to inform you of any specific targets you could work on at home 
with them. Whilst in school, you will also have the opportunity to look through your child’s 
books.  
 
As usual, we will also be asking for parent feedback using QR codes that will link you to the 
forms questionnaire. 
 
We are really looking forward to meeting with you. If you have any questions in the meantime, 
please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Headteacher 
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